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ILLINolS POWER COMPANY U-0336
fiQ L17-81(11-20)-6Ai k 500 SOUTH 27TH STREET, DECATUR, ILUNOIS 62525

November 20, 1981

to
4Mr. Howard J. Faulkner

@h'Project Manager p j
Standardization & Special Projects Branch 51 s

'

Division of Licensing C;'
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 24

Q pgNg %gN 3
-

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Faulkner: A
N

Submittal of Working Papers fb$ '/ e , i #s-
Licensing Review Group-II Issues

My November 10, 1981 letter to you outlined the LRG-II
schedule for position paper submittals. As indicated in
this schedule, information relating to 22 of the LRG-II issues
would be provided to you by the end of November. Volume I of
the LRG-II Position Papers, covering these 22 issue, is
enclosed for your use. Subsequent volumes, covering additional
issues, are in preparation in accordance with the schedule.

As you know, the immediate application of these LRG-II
positions is for the Staff's review leading to preparation
of the SER for the Clinton Power Station. Illinois Power Company,
by letter, will indicate that these 22 position papers apply
to the Clinton Power Station application. Similar endorsement
letters from the other LRG-II participating utilities will also
be issued.

Plese advise us as to the acceptability of these positon
papers.

Sincerely,

2. / ^^

D. L. Holtzscher
Chairman gooy
LRG-II Working Group
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Attachments: LRG-II Position Papers, Volume I

cc: E. M. Buzzelli, CEI J. D. Richardson, MP&L
B. J. Reed, GSU J. A. Domer, TVA
M. J. Anciaux, GE J. Palomo, Hydrcelectrica Espanola
R. S. Boyd, KMC
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